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Owls Class Staffing Update—January 2024 

Following on from the sad news that Mrs Owen will be leaving us at the end of term, we would like to 

share that from January 2024 onwards, Owls class will be taught by Miss Johnson with Mrs Horleston 

providing valuable classroom support. We appreciate your understanding as we navigate these changes 

together and will keep you updated of any further developments over the coming months. 

Christmas Nativity Services 

We are looking forward to welcoming family and friends to our two Nativity Services happening on 

Wednesday 20th December at 6.00pm and Friday 22nd December at 2.00pm in Church! The children 

have been practising their songs over the past couple of weeks and are eager to spread some Christmas 

cheer! A few things we want to convey to parents regarding the services are: 

 For the evening service, children should arrive at Church with their parents at 5.45pm and go 

straight in. At the end of the service children are free to leave straight from Church with parents.  

 Following the Friday afternoon service, children will return to school and be dismissed as normal.  

 Children should attend the Nativity Service wearing full school uniform.  

 You will not require a ticket to attend either event.  

 

Mrs Owen Leaving Collection 

For any parents that wish to contribute to the collection for Mrs Owen’s leaving gift, please can we re-

quest that any donations are handed into the school office no later than next Tuesday 19th December. 

Many thanks. 
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Thank you all so much for your ongoing support.  

Many thanks, 

All of the staff at Hutchinson, 

 

End of Term Notices/Upcoming Dates for the Diary 

As we approach the end of term, could we please ask that any existing dinner arrears are cleared from 

your child’s School Money account ahead of the new year.  

Spring Term Snack payment will be uploaded onto the School Money system next week. If you would like 

your child to receive snack at break times up until the Easter Holidays, please ensure that we receive pay-

ment by Monday 8th January. Thank you. 

 Tuesday 19th December at 9.15am - Rocksteady Concert in the School Hall. Tickets are available on 

School Money for the family of those children who have had lessons this term. 

 Wednesday 20th December at 6.00pm - Nativity Service in Church 

 Thursday 21st December - Christmas Dinner Day 

 Friday 22nd December - Last day of term! 

 11.00am Santa to visit school and give out gifts from the PTFA 

 2.00pm Nativity Service in Church  

 Wednesday 3rd & Thursday 4th January - Hunt4Sport New Year Camp. Please contact Mr Hunter if 

you would like to book on. Details overleaf. 

 Monday 8th January 2024 - INSET DAY - No children in school 

 Tuesday 9th January 2024 - School reopens to students for the first day of the Spring Term 

*More dates to follow in the New Year* 
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